
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Friday 11th April, 2025 

Spring Term Newsletter 

Dear Parents, 

As we approach the end of another busy term, there are a few things that I would like to bring to your 
attention. 
 
We are excited to welcome a new member to our Family Liaison Team. She will be joining us some time 
in the summer term to manage the team. More details to follow. We have also been pleased to welcome 
back Mrs. Slater this month following her maternity leave. We look forward to Mrs. Hayward returning 
later in the summer. At Easter, we will be saying a short-term farewell to Mrs. Ellis who will begin her 
maternity leave.  

Summer Events  

Please see the summer term calendar detailing our usual summer events. We will let parents know as 
soon as possible if for any reason, dates of any events need to change. 

 

Site/ Health and Safety 
 
Next term, we will be having assemblies around lockdown practices and waste recycling as new 
directives are being introduced by local government.  
We are also excited to say that we have lots of school environment improvements planned for the 
summer including new toilet facilities for reception children, more sensory areas and improvements to 
sensory areas around school and new storage facilities and entrances/exits to help improve accessibility 
around school. Companies will be coming to visit our site in the next term to explore the options 
available to us. 

Drop-off Supervision 

Please be reminded that there is no pupil supervision on the playground in a morning and parents are 
expected to ensure that their child/children are dropped off at school by someone over 16. A staff 
member is on the playground each morning in case of emergency; they are unable to supervise the 
children. If children in Years 5 and 6 have permission to walk to school alone, please be aware that 
children are only supervised once they enter the school building. 

 



 

 

 

Extra-curricular clubs 

Extra-curricular clubs will move to summer clubs after Easter. Your child will bring back a slip detailing 
any clubs that they have been allocated to. 

 

PTA 

Thank you to our PTA who have bought a gift for all of our pupils and for this term’s disco. Thank you 
also to Mrs. Harris who is our PTA Lead in school. 

Uniform 

As we approach the summer months, please continue to support us in ensuring our children look smart in 
their uniforms. If you need any information about current uniform stockists, please contact our School 
Office. Can I just remind parents that PE kit should be navy, grey or black. We do not permit make-up 
or false nails and earrings must be a stud.  If parents need any second-hand uniform for their child, 
please contact our Family Liaison Team, who will help source any uniform needed. 

 

We hope that parents have a fantastic Easter break. Thank you, once again, for all of your support over 
the past term. 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Mrs L Rogers 

Head Teacher 

 


